Communication : C 36
Committee of the Whole (2)
May 12, 2021

Agenda ltem # 4

From: Rob Salerno ||| GG

Sent: Sunday, May 09, 2021 6:44 AM

To: philc@quadcam.ca; rosec@quadcam.ca; Rosemarie Humphries
<rhumphries@humphriesplanning.com>

c N O r2ncesca, Rosann:
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>;
Antoine, Mark <Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca>; Peverini, Mauro <MAURQ.PEVERINI@vaughan.ca>;
Kiru, Bill <Bill.Kiru@vaughan.ca>; Bayley, Rob <Rob.Bayley@vaughan.ca>; Coles, Todd
<Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Victor LaCaria ||| GG
_;_; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>;
lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Jackson,
Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford Road Discussions

Hello Phil, Rose and Rosemarie,

| was recently notified that Quadcam has decided to take the 4101 Rutherford Road proposal to the
LPAT. The Weston Downs Ratepayers Association (WDRA) is surprised that Quadcam decided to
abruptly pull out of discussions with the community, since we felt that we were close to reaching a
compromise.

The WDRA was very optimistic with the latest designs that your team and the City of Vaughan
provided. | have included this design below. Given the fact that we were so close, the WDRA and the
community are still open to completing these discussions, hoping to reach an agreement on a
building that we can all be happy and proud of.



Thank you for your time and consideration.
Regards,

Rob Salerno
Vice-president
Weston Downs Ratepayers Association

Chief Technology Strategist
Direct: 647-930-1714,
Fax: 647-930-1714,
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